
Auditor 

 

 

Warriors Mark Township seeks applications to fill one vacant seat of a three (3)-

person board.   

 The Auditors annually review the Certified Public Accountant’s audit of the 

Township financial records and provide feedback to the Board of 

Supervisors.  

 The Auditors annually set the pay scale for any Township supervisors 

employed by the Township.   

 By law, the auditors meet once per year, more if needed.    

 The reorganizational meeting of the auditors will take place on Wednesday, 

January 4, 2023 at 7:00 pm. 

Additional information can be referenced via the 2022 Auditor’s Guide, published 

by the Pennsylvania Governmental Center for Local Government Services at 

https://dced.pa.gov/download/auditors-guide. 

 

A letter of interest along with a resume should be submitted to Warriors Mark 

Township, PO Box 114, Warriors Mark, PA 16877 no later than December 10, 2022.  

Alternatively, materials may be dropped off at the Township office, 4571 Fire 

House Road, Warriors Mark, PA 16877 on Saturdays between 8:00 - 10:00 am.  
 

https://dced.pa.gov/download/auditors-guide

